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SENSITIZATION FORUM FOR SUPPLIERS ON ACCESS TO GOVERNMENT 

PROCUREMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 
Kenya Pipeline Company (KPC) is a state corporation whose main mandate is transforming lives 
through efficient delivery of quality oil and gas from source to customer. As Africa’s premier oil 
and Gas Company, and in line with the Government of Kenya Policy of enabling the youth, women 
and persons with disabilities to access at least 30% of government procurement opportunities, 
KPC intends to hold an online sensitization workshop for all suppliers. 
 
The theme this year is “Embracing New Technology for a Brighter Future” and the exercise 
aims to enhance awareness, build capacity, increase transparency and promote competition.  
 
To access the workshop link, go to the E-procurement tab on KPC website (Click on 
Supplier Sensitization 2025) on the workshop dates 
 
Sensitization forums are as scheduled below: 
 

DATE CATEGORY 

Tuesday 24th June 2025           

10:00am – 1:00 pm      

Persons Living with Disability 

Wednesday 25th June 2025            

10:00am – 12:00 pm          

 Women and Youth 

Thursday 26th June 2025 

10:00am – 12:00 pm          

All  suppliers 
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